
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA 

 

Congratulatory Message 

10th the United Nations Day of Vesak 

 

On behalf of the Embassy of the Republic of Korea, I am very pleased that the 10th the United 
Nations Day of Vesak Celebration is being held in Thailand on 21-22 May, 2013 under the theme of 
“Education and Global Citizenship: A Buddhist Perspective”.  

As the day of Vesak celebrates the Birth, Enlightenment, and Passing Away of the Buddha, it 
is a good time for us to reflect upon his wisdom and compassion for humanity and to consider 
applying Buddhist perspectives on issues of global concern. 

I would like to thank the Royal Thai Government and Mahachulalongkornrajavidyalaya 
University for hosting and organizing the celebration and convey my best wishes for the 
distinguished participants at this meeting in furtherance of peace, harmony and cooperation in the 
world. 

 

Jeon, Jaeman 

Ambassador 

Embassy of the Republic of Korea 

Bangkok, 1 May 2013 

 


